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NOTICE OF INTENTION: 
     VILLAGE OF SILVERTON INTER-COMMUNITY  
                   BUSINESS LICENCE BYLAW 

 
 
 

The Council of the Village of Silverton hereby gives notice of its intention to            
Amend the Inter-Community Business License (ICBL) Bylaw. 

 
 
 
The Bylaw when first adopted in January 2020 was intended to operate as a 2-year 
pilot program.  
 
The ICBL Bylaw will be amended to remove the pilot program clause, rendering 
the Bylaw permanent and ongoing from here forward.  
 
The Bylaw will enable mobile businesses in Silverton (ie: contractors, caterers, and 
other service providers) the opportunity to purchase an Inter-Community Business 
Licence ($100 fee) in addition to their Silverton business licence.  
  
This allows a business to operate within all participating communities in the 
Kootenay Region under one licence and one fee. 

 
 

Copies of the proposed bylaw amendment can be read the Village Office or online 
at www.silverton.ca under the Documents tab. 

 
	

 
Hillary Elliott 

Chief Administrative Officer 


